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Boat Ramp at Marler Park Now Open 
 

 The Boat Ramp at Marler Park on Okaloosa Island is now open, just in time for the summer 

season.  Boardwalks and restrooms at the boat ramp site were in need of repair. The park will open 

during normal hours, one hour prior to sunrise and one hour after sunset. For a list and directions to all 

Okaloosa County parks, visit www.okaloosafl.com. 
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